
November 18, 2022 

Ballot Law Commission 

NH Secretary of State 

State House Room 204 

Concord , NH 03301 

Dear Secretary Scanlan , 

I am writing to appeal the results of the recount to the Ballot Law Commission for 

Strafford District 8, Rochester Ward 4. This request is pursuant to RSA 665:8,11. 

Sincerely, 

Rep. Chuck Grassie 

603-332-8562 

cwgrassie@msn .com 


